

## You are invited to a

## Teddy Bears' Picnic

## (All soft toys welcome!)

For all children starting Reception in September 2019 at

Jubilee Primary School

Date: Thursday 27th June

Time: 11:30 - 1:00pm

Place: We will be having a picnic in the meadow near the entrance on

Filey Avenue.

You will need: Please bring your bear/soft toy and your packed lunch.

This is a chance to meet new classmates, school staff, and some PTA members.

There will be music, teddy bear crafts and a teddy bear story. Younger siblings welcome. There will also be a treat stall and a chance to buy raffle tickets for the summer fair raffle so please bring along some change.

We are really looking forward to meeting you and your bear (or other favourite toy!)

See you there!